
FRIGHT NIGHT
EARL KITCHENER’S 

The date is approaching fast. After having to put Fright Night on hold for the
last two years, we are so excited to bring this tradition back to EK.

But in order for us to pull this off 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 29TH

FINALLY… ITS THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN!!  

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

WHEN: TUE OCT 4TH, 6PM
WHERE: SCHOOL LIBRARY 

If you are as excited about this as we are and want to help organize
the event, meet with us!

EK HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

CONTACT: frightnightek@gmail.com 


